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Sl Questions received  BADGE Responses 

1 We are getting problem in DUNS Registration The U.S General Services Administration (GSA) has recently announced that the 
DUNS Number has been removed and replaced with   the Unique Entity ID.  It is 
now the identifier of record for all entities in the Integrated Award Environment 
(IAE) systems. Therefore, you need to obtain a Unique Entity ID instead of DUNS 
number.  Please note that we have already uploaded the revised Attachment-D on 
the www.bdjobs.com. with this new requirement.   
 

2 I have applied personally but we may be able to execute it 
through [XXX organization] and with its members. Is it 
possible? 

Applications are accepted only from entities that are in compliance with sub-section 
5 and sub-section 6 under the Section II. Award and Eligibility Information in 
the RFA. 
 

3 Number of questions received on various concepts.  
Can funding be offered for these projects? 
 

Please refer to the sub-section PURPOSE OF THIS RFA under the Section I. 
Funding Opportunity at the page # 7 and page # 8 of the RFA. The section 
provides the broader thematic areas, which are envisioned to be funded by this 
grant.  
 

4 We are writing this email from a well-established consultancy 
firm in India.  We are willing to work on this project as we 
are involved in a lot of work in Bangladesh with our local 
partners. Therefore, our query is if we can form an 
association or any kind of legal collaborative partnership with 
local agencies for this USAID BADGE project. 
 

Please note the BADGE response against the Question # 2. 
 

 


